
 

 

March 18, 2024 

Dear Friend of St. Thomas High School, 

The St. Thomas High School Mothers’ Club will host the 53rd Annual Style Show and Luncheon, Run for the 

Roses, on Friday, April 26, 2024 at the River Oaks Country Club. This long-held St. Thomas tradition will 

celebrate the young men of the Class of 2024 and pay honor to their mothers. 

We are seeking donations of services, gift cards, vacation homes, and other items to include in the silent 

auction and mystery bags. The proceeds from our event will benefit the current and future men of St. 

Thomas. To be recognized in the program, please fill out and return the enclosed donation form by 

Friday, April 12, 2024.  

Please provide your donated item and/or a description of your donation on a completed donation form 

and return it to us as follows: 

1) Mail it to:  
St. Thomas High School 

4500 Memorial Drive 
Houston, Texas, 77007 
Attn: Advancement Office - Style Show 
 

~ or ~ 
 

2) To arrange a pick-up: Contact Kathleen Brickley (ksbrickley@sbcglobal.net) or 
Gretchen Penny (gretchen.penny@sths.org). 

 

We hope you will join us in our efforts to ensure that the deeply-rooted tradition of educating young men 

in Goodness, Discipline and Knowledge is available for future generations of St. Thomas Eagles. Your 

support helps us make a difference!  

Let’s Run for the Roses! 

  

       Kathleen Brickley                  Haley Finkelman             Killian Gilbert-Smith  

       


